
 

As the American Loggers Council enters its 22nd year as “The National Voice For Professional Timber 

Harvesters,” we wish to take this opportunity to give a special “Thank You” to all of our sponsors who 

have helped us to survive not only financially, but added substance to our efforts through their 

participation at various ALC meetings over the years. 

While the list of names is not uncommon to anyone familiar with our industry, oftentimes this editorial 

is read by those outside of the industry who are not aware of the impact that the timber harvesting 

profession has on communities that may or may not have wood consuming processing facilities in their 

area, yet are dependent on the manufacturing and service sector jobs that support our industry. 

The American Loggers Council remains committed to being the only national organization solely 

dedicated to representing the independent logging contractor, but in doing so, will continue to benefit 

the goods and services that our sponsors provide.  The following organizations recognize that their 

organizations are supported by loggers, and the loggers of the ALC will support them as well: 

American Loggers Insurance, Bandit Industries, Inc., Barko Hydraulics, LLC, Bitco Insurance Companies, 

Caterpillar Forest Products, Forest Insurance Center Agency, Inc., Forestry Mutual Insurance, Hatton-

Brown Publishers, Hawkins & Rawlinson Insurance, John Deere, Komatsu America Corp., Loggers 

World Magazine, LogMax, Morbark, Peterbilt, Peterson, Ponsse, Rotochopper, Southern Loggers 

Cooperative, Stihl, Inc., The Lyme Timber Company, Tigercat Industries, TimberPro, TimberSure 

Insurance, Vermeer, Wallingford’s 

We sincerely appreciate the support and teamwork that each and every one of these sponsors have 

shown for the American Loggers Council in 2015 and are looking forward to seeing this list grow in 2016.  

Working together, we can and will make a difference. 

 

The American Loggers Council is a 501 (c)(6) not for profit trade organization representing professional 

timber harvesters in 32 states across the United States.  If you would like to learn more about the ALC, 

please visit their web site at www.amloggers.com, or contact their office at 409-625-0206. 

 

As We See It 

To All of Our Sponsors 

Thank you 
Danny Dructor, EVP 

 

 

http://www.amloggers.com/

